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Comments: To whom this may concern,

 

I am writing to strongly voice my support for the withdrawal, and emphasize how the right to clean water and a

sustainable environment is a concern for everyone across the globe. I hope that the correct course of action is

taken to protect the cultural and natural resources of the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed. Please

make the right choice in prioritizing people and the planet over short-term profits.

 

Thank you kindly for considering my comments. I hope that you will see that people from across the country and

the world are interested in the welfare of the cultural and environmental resources that are so precious and

scarce to our human race. 

 

Kind regards,

 

Jana Ababneh 


